## REGULAR MEETING MARCH 2, 1993

The regular meeting for March was called to order at 7:32 p.m. on March 2, 1993 by Chairman James Totten.

Present for the DDA in addition to Totten were Don Morse, Ed Scharrer, Sandy Gray, and Ed Magnus.

Don Bailer, Doyle Finch, and Robert Letterman were absent.

No members of the public were present.

Motion by Scharrer, supported by Magnus to accept minutes of the February meeting as read. Motion carried 5-0.

There were no invoices to pay.

Budget for 1993-1994 was examined and discussed prior to submitting to the township board.

Motion by Gray, supported by Scharrer to approve the budget. Motion carried 5-0.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Scharrer to adjourn at 7:42 p.m. Motion carried 5-0.

Don Morse, secretary Downtown Development Authority